
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 9/11/2012 1:56:07 PM
To: Julie Halligan (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PS

Given all the stuff on your plate (huge, I know), I should have mentioned by way of 
background that this is the plan we talked about bringing back to you when we last met on July 
31. Seems so long ago!

Thanks again.

From: Doll, Laura
Sent: Tuesday, September 11,2012 1:51 PM 
To: Julie Halligan (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Yura, Jane (JKY1@pge.com)
Subject: Draft encroachment plan agreement document

Julie

This document is what we are hoping to talk about as soon as we can get time scheduled with 
you and Sunil. Paul and Nick Stavropoulos recently talked about the concept of a plan on 
which we could jointly agree as a way forward. Paul has a copy of this, given to him this 
morning in a discussion with Jesus Soto as a follow-on to the Paul/Nick conversation. Paul 
mentioned that he might be seeing you tomorrow -1 wanted you to have a heads up.

Is there someone I should work with to schedule time with you?

Thanks

Laura

SB GT&S 0064098
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